
 

 

Superintendent Announcement – 12/13/2020 

 

The Northeastern Clinton Central School District is informing parents and guardians that an elementary 

student attending Mooers Elementary has been diagnosed with coronavirus (COVID-19).  The district 

was recently notified by the Clinton County Health Department. 

What we know: 

 Grade 5 student at Mooers Elementary. 

 The student was last in school on Monday, December 7th and was evaluated by their health 
care provider on Wednesday, December 9, 2020. 

 Student rides district transportation Bus #80. 

 Students in the affected Grade 5 classroom and riding bus #80 are to stay home and will be 
quarantined.  Those families impacted have already been notified by the school team. Only the 
health department can conduct contact tracing.  Families can also call the Clinton County Health 
Department at 518-565-4840. 

 The district has provided the Clinton County Health Department with classroom rosters and bus 
lists for contact tracing purposes. 

 All spaces the student occupied will be thoroughly disinfected. 
 

All of our buildings, including Mooers Elementary, remain open.  We send best wishes to our student 

for good health.  Our district will continue to work closely with our local health department.  Safety and 

security of our students is always our main goal.  We also take pride in being transparent with our 

families while maintaining the confidentiality of those involved.  We remain Cougar Strong! 

             

  

We remain Cougar Strong!!! 


